
 

 

 
 

 
August 05 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
  
Our new academic year will resume next week, on Sunday August 21, and we are all very much 
looking forward to seeing our brilliant students once again. As noted previously, lessons will begin 
promptly at 07.00 and I would be grateful if parents could ensure that students in all year groups 
arrive punctually each day and are collected on time at 13.30. In addition, I would once again urge 
parents and drivers to be both mindful of road safety when transporting the young people of our 
community and to show consideration for not only road users but also pedestrians when parking 
their vehicles near our school. Earlier this week, parents were also reminded that they are required 
to wear ID lanyards when entering our school site, for safeguarding reasons. If parents could ensure 
that they have their ID lanyards ready for next week, that would be hugely appreciated. 
 
I would remind parents that all students are required to submit the results of a negative antigen 
test before they can be granted admission to our school site on Sunday. Test results are to be 
logged via this online form. 
 
Another change this year is our school uniform. Students may continue to wear our old DBS 
uniform during the two-year phasing in period, but details of the new uniform, which is the only 
version parents will be able to buy from our supplier, are available here. 
 
Finally, we will remain as committed as ever this year to making sure that communication between 
home and school is as effective as possible. To this end, parents can access the school email 
addresses of all teachers here. Wherever possible, teachers will communicate swiftly with parents 
should questions be asked, although I would ask our community to only send or schedule emails to 
take place during normal working hours. In primary, the preferred means of communication 
between home and school will continue to be via Class Dojo. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOKtnlLbF3q_j3fmTGdkxxtn34EcvKJjH67MwwAbWimDds3w/viewform
https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/new-school-uniform
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1kHx28i1y8o14-Ypg9eqwkDk7vP5GNFYa/edit#gid=1761060586
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